
24 April 2020 

 

 

Dear EYFS, 

 

Wow, what a busy week you have all had!  It has been lovely to see so many 

photos, emails and super pieces of writing!  

 

I have been busy this week Face Timing my 

family.  My new baby nephew, Arthur is now 

a week old and we have loved seeing lots of 

lovely photos of him. We are so excited to 

meet him when it is safe to visit.  Each 

week, we have been decorating our front 

window to give the children who pass by 

something to spot.  This week, we put the 

Gruffalo in the window and lots of children 

and adults enjoyed spotting him!  Every 

Thursday, we go outside and clap for the 

NHS workers and keyworkers.  We love 

seeing all of our neighbours, especially our 

next door neighbour Muttley the dog!  

 

I hope you have enjoyed trying some of our “Let’s See What Happens” topic 

activities on the EYFS page.  This weekend, we are hoping to spend lots of time 

in the garden getting it ready for all the new creepy crawlies!  At the moment 

there are so many spiders and bees in our garden.  I wonder who might come to 

visit next!  

 

This week, there are some more activity 

plans on the EYFS Home Learning page and I 

will be putting videos on our YouTube channel 

to go with them.   Well done if you sent me 

some writing all about Skinnertron 3000.  

This week, I wondered if you could have a go 

at drawing a new shell for Norman the slug 

(watch my story on YouTube to find out 

more!)  Have a go at adding some writing to 

explain what his shell will be made from and 

email it to EYFS@new-swann.leics.sch.uk.  
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Pop is always excited to see writing from EYFS and 

he loves to give out Pop Stars! 

 

Remember, if you have any questions about your 

home learning, your grown ups can email 

EYFS@new-swann.leics.sch.uk.  I am always here to 

help and advise you.  I am planning to send you all an 

email soon to check in with you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am missing you all but it always puts a big smile on my face when I receive your 

lovely emails. Speak to you all soon,  

 

Love from 

 

Miss Wilman 😊 
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